
COUNCIL REPORT    

DIRECTOR OF MUSIC MINISTRIES    

SEPTEMBER 2020      

      

Planning for the livestream services continues week to week. 

 

This weekend, 5PM Saturday and 11AM Sunday traditional services have been added. 

These will be three very different services: different orders of worship, different 

participants and different music. Since there is no congregational singing, the vocal music 

each week will be sung by alternating “cantors” who will sing the hymn, the psalm, possibly 

a solo or duet, and the prayer response. Instrumental music and a small choral ensemble 

(11AM) will play a large part in upcoming worship experiences.  

    

I’ve been helping 3 of our older members who have transportation issues get to doctors 

appt’s and haircuts.   

 

Weekly choral ensembles, Adult, Youth and Children’s Bells are re-forming and rehearsals 

will begin shortly.  

 

A letter explaining the necessary delay of 2020/2021 Concert Series has been sent to 

Trinity members and friends.  

 

Worship Team, staff meetings, 3 funerals 

 

Respectfully submitted,    

    

Tim    

 


